
 

   

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
January 19, 2024 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
RE: Interconnection Agreement Between Consolidated Communications of 

Northern New England Company and Barr Tell USA, LLC. 
 
Dear Chair Goldner: 
 
Enclosed for filing is an Interconnection Agreement (the “Agreement”) between 
Consolidated Communications of Northern New England Company (“Consolidated”) and 
Barr Tell USA, LLC (“Barr Tell”).  The fully executed Agreement is filed jointly on behalf of 
Consolidated and Barr Tell.  

Consolidated and Barr Tell, jointly request that the New Hampshire Public Utilities 
Commission approve the Agreement, pursuant to 47 U.S. Code § 252(e). 

The Agreement does not discriminate against nonparties, is consistent with the public 
interest, convenience and necessity and is consistent with the orders, rules and 
regulations of the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission, pursuant to Puc 203. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please contact Anita Yokiel at 507-386-
3661 or anita.yokiel@consolidated.com with any questions or concerns regarding this 
filing. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Kevin Kastor 
Senior Director Government Affairs 
Consolidated Communications  
kevin.kastor@consolidated.com 
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